
CALL FOR SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS  
 
By Dr. Stephen Seiffert — AIAA Albuquerque Section Honors & Awards Chair 
 
The Albuquerque AIAA Section has an established annual scholarship, this year’s amount $1000, is to be awarded in May of 2019. 
Undergraduates or graduate students enrolled in the University of NM, the NM Institute of Mining and Technology, NM Highlands 
University, and Northern NM College are eligible for application. The application deadline is April 10 with an expected winner 
announcement on or about May 1 and presentation at the annual AIAA Awards Banquet held in mid-May in Albuquerque.  
 
Undergraduate applicants must have completed at least 60 hours in a degree-granting curriculum by the end of the semester of 
application. Graduate students must be admitted to a degree program.  
 
UNM: Dr. Svetlana Poroseva  poroseva@unm.edu  
NMIMT: Dr. Sayavur I. Bakhtiyarov                  sayavur.bakhtiyarov@nmt.edu  
 
Students From all applicable schools should check for the announcement, application instructions and deadlines, and forms and 
instructions posted on the UNM School of Engineering website:   www.soe.unm.edu/scholarship/



 


